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Who’s New?
She’s Back!

Message from Director

Since January 2024, we have had a
couple of new faces in the

Department. Ms. Yi and Ms. Mihalio
have joined the Guidance Team as
Guidance administrative assistants.

Ms. Mavric, our THS Bookkeeper, is
now also located in Guidance

We are thrilled to welcome
back Ms. Brown (Goldman),
who has been out since late
October on maternity leave. 

Welcome back!

March 2024
Welcome to our first Student Support Services Newsletter,

where you will gain access to important information pertaining to
events, programs and other topics. For any questions, please
visit us in the Guidance Office and we’d be happy to help you!

As we embark further into the second semester, a useful
skill to develop is “asking for help.” Our staff is here for

you every step of the way.
-Mr. Schreiber
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March 14 @ 7pm - 
Class of 2025 College Planning Night (Media Center)

March 21 @ 6:30-8:30 - 
1st Annual THS Spring College Fair (Main Gym)

Upcoming Night Events

Message from CarePlus NJ
Each month, a live presentation is given on a topic of

mental health and wellness for parents. All
presentations are recorded and are then available on-
demand for any Tenafly parent from this website for

the rest of the year.

The topics for the fall are:
Executive Functioning  

School Avoidance  
Mental Health Community Resources 

Grief and the Holidays

The website is 
 www.careplus-schools.org

    Click on "members"
    Select "parent"

    password: PW2024

Junior Meetings
With course selection

coming to a close, Junior
College Meetings will be
resuming. Please contact
your School Counselor if

you have not done so
already

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.careplus-schools.org%2f&c=E,1,Q_vc3sk8RCMgbMWVPNo0DLs2KKDHnoX4E3Z16ZFdrIZmPKAY0oboR3VGYZtd6QVy-igIVRYjc5AEe7cZCinr7NAtCgEVoCOVyp9K0T1v92e91n54IygRZSWg&typo=1
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Sophomore Meetings
Mr. Gardner is still meeting with 10th
graders and their families to check in
regarding career and college plans.

Book your appointment if you have not
done so. 

SAC Presentation
“After the Fire” 

March 18
For all 12th Graders

2024 Summer College
Essay Workshop

The Tenafly Public School District is excited to
offer its annual College Essay Writing mini-course

in
August 2024. Three sections will be available on
August 12, August 13, and August 14, 2024.

Click Here For More Info

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1709047317/tenaflyschoolsorg/xw3f5cdp3vps9lfyftjh/CollegeEssayCourseOnline2024.pdf

